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	January 2020


Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request – 191201003
Thank you for your request in which you asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):  
Under the Freedom of Information Act, please may I request the total number of offenders that were released from prison to NPS Approved Premises for the most recent 12 month period you can provide me with. Please let me know the 12 month period you refer to in your response.
Your request has been handled under the FOIA. Please accept our apology for the delay providing you with a reply.
I can confirm MoJ holds the information that you have requested and I have provided it in text below.

For the 12 months from April 2018 to March 2019, 6,473 offenders were recorded as being released from prison to NPS Approved Premises. 

Approved Premises are a vital resource for the National Probation Service when managing high risk offenders, ensuring they are managed robustly on release from custody. Demand for placements in Approved Premises is monitored and the need for additional capacity is kept under review.
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